
 

Hello,  

My name is Brian Hogan, a Connecticut born filmmaker, who just finished 
my MFA degree in 2019 at Sacred Heart University’s graduate film school 
(FTMA). 

The Super Stoned is an extra-curricular project co-written & co-directed 
with my colleague and producer Tyler Stirling based on a very true story 
about our group of friends on our way to see a superhero blockbuster. It’s 
high-time this story was told.  

I am thankful to everyone who has been a part of making this film into a 
reality and I am thankful to you for your consideration of this film as part of 
your festival.   

Best Regards, 
Brian Hogan  

Filmmaker, The Super Stoned  
www.TheBrianHogan.com 
FB: TheBrianHoganPage 
Insta: @TheBrianHogan 


